
From: Mark Larson
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 11:00:04 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Please vote no on this terrible bill. This will definitely hurt the livelihood and economy of most Oregonians. No
more taxation

Sincerely,

Mark Larson
34840 Bennett Rd
Warren, OR 97053
mrlarson55@icloud.com
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